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Fondly Falling for Fall

Lake City Mural

Unveiling 

Tony has been working hard to

make fun updates to the Lake City

Boys & Girls Club for members to

enjoy, including the addition of a

jumbo Connect Four, and a life

size checkers set! It was a

wonderful gathering and a great

way to bring the community

together!!

On Friday, October 18, the Lake

City Boys & Girls Club held a mural

unveiling to showcase the new

artwork created by Columbia

artist, Christine Lutfy. Members of

the community came to the Club

to see the beautiful new piece and

receive a tour of the facility by

Lake City Unit Director, Tony

Taylor.



Robotics Demonstration

The Florence BGC Robotics Team came to the October Corporate Board Meeting to

demonstrate what they had learned in their Robotics Club. Florence BGC members

have been working very hard to build the robot they call "Dash." They have

programmed it to weave in and out of obstacles in its way. They are hoping to

program it to recognize colors and complete small tasks.

Fall Crafts in Lake City
Lake City Boys & Girls Club

members made paper mache

pumpkins to celebrate

Halloween! They inflated

balloons, tied yarn around

them to give them shape, and

covered them with paper

mache materials. This is just

one of many arts and crafts

projects that the members

have completed. Boys & Girls

Club staff work hard to create

engaging projects for

members. We can't wait to see

what they will do around

Thanksgiving and Christmas!



Teen Tutors for Hartsville Members
Students from the SC Governor's School of Science and Mathematics have

been tutoring Hartsville Boys & Girls Club members every week since the

beginning of school! Members are transported to the Governor's School for

homework help and tutoring. This partnership has fostered lasting positive

relationships for our members, as well as provided them with positive role

models. Our members love to visit their tutors every week, as they make the

learning process fun and interactive!


